Notice to the profession, the public and the media regarding
Criminal, Civil and Family Proceedings

Prince Edward Island Court of Appeal, Supreme Court and Provincial Court

December 13, 2021

This notice is to inform the legal profession, the public and the media that the Prince Edward Island Court
of Appeal, the Supreme Court and Provincial Court are resuming normal operations effective today,
December 13, 2021.

The Courts have worked with the Chief Public Health Office over the past number of days and followed
all guidance and recommendations of the CPHO and are confident that the facilities are safe for staff and
the public. All Court staff, including judges, are fully vaccinated.

(Acting) Chief Justice Michele M. Murphy
Prince Edward Island Court of Appeal o

Chief Justice Tracey L. Clements
Supreme Court of Prince Edward Island

Chief Judge Jeffrey E. Lantz
Provincial Court of Prince Edward Island



